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NOTICE OF ERRATA TO COMPLIANCE LETTER 

 

RE: In the Matter of Chair Danner’s Motion to Consider Whether Natural Gas Utilities 

Should Continue to Use the Perpetual Net Present Value Methodology to Calculate 

Natural Gas Line Extension Allowances, 

Docket UG-210729 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On December 1, 2021, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) issued a letter in this docket, confirming the Compliance of Avista 

Corporation d/b/a Avista Utilities (Avisa), Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (Cascade), and 

Puget Sound Energy (PSE, and together with Avista and Cascade, the Companies). 

In the final paragraph, the letter erroneously listed Avista twice, and neglected to mention 

PSE. That paragraph is hereby corrected to read as follows:  

The Commission has reviewed the Companies’ revised tariff sheets and find that the 

revisions comply with Order 01. Avista’s tariff sheets shall be effective on December 

3, 2021, and Cascade’s and PSE’s revised tariffs shall be effective on January 1, 

2022.  

 

 

AMANDA MAXWELL 

Executive Director and Secretary 


